
Project Scope
The Glenn Highway reconstruction project, Parks Highway 
to Old Glenn Highway, will reconstruct the Glenn Highway 
from milepost 34 to 42 to accommodate increasing tra�c. 
It will add lanes, widen shoulders, accommodate turning 
movements at designated turn pockets, and add other 
tra�c and safety improvements.

The re-evaluation of the 1993 Glenn Highway, Parks (MP 35) 
to MP 109 Environmental Assessment was completed in 
August 2011for this phase of the Glenn Highway.  FHWA 
determined there were no signi�cant changes to the 
impacts identi�ed in the 1993 Environmental Assessment.  
The design phase kicked o� in October 2011.  The local 
design review (35%) and Open House in May is an 
intermediate step towards the team delivering the 65% 
design by Fall 2012.  The Fall 2012 design review and open 
house will be the last review before we start buying the 
additional ROW this project will require.  

For more information
Contact the Glenn Highway Reconstruction project team members with questions, concerns, comments or 

compliments any time. You can also visit the  Web site at www.brooks-alaska.com/glennhighway.

Schedule
Environmental Document re-evaluation — July 2008 to September 2011
Project Design — October 2011 to November 2015
Right of Way Acquisition —  November 2012 to November 2015
Construction begins April 2016 dependent upon future funding
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